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I did not hear anything from the Town during April.  As time approached for the committee’s 
April monthly report, I contacted David Spencer for an update.   
 
He replied that he and his team have been working on several projects in addition to ours.   
 
He said that they have been developing a plan for the scope of the traffic calming measures.  He 
said that they should start working on those things they can do now while they continue to 
develop plans for the more labor-intensive portions, for example, collecting signatures.  His team 
will be working with Public Works to review sign relocations and looking into ordering the radar 
speed limit signs.   
  
The design for the traffic circle (Loch Highlands Drive at Piperwood Drive/Glenrose Lane) will 
take some time but they have been working on an estimate which would help us get started on 
our signatures effort.   
 
He said that he hoped to have a package of info ready to go prior to the end of this month. 
 
In reply, I asked David for clarification and asked for the following things. 

 
1. A copy/outline of the plan for the scope of the traffic calming measures. 
2. A list of the things he can do now.  Will any work be started before the committee sees the 

plan? 
3. A list of decisions about sign relocations. 
4. If there are options for the radar speed limit signs, please send us links/photos/features of the 

signs under consideration. 
5. If there is an updated/annotated map for the project, please send that along, too. 
  
He thanked me for sending the list and said that he would cover everything.  I will keep the 
Board posted. 
 
If the members of the Board have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 



 
 
Ken Litowsky 
ramskee@gmail.com 
919-622-5116 
 
 


